
 

  
 

Memorandum 
 

 

             

Vacant Building/Cold Storage Ordinance (SEE BELOW for some background info to 

include as well as this site https://muskegon-mi.gov/city-services/development-

services/planning/zoning/vacant-building-registration/) 

Concerns have been raised about the impact of vacant buildings or those used for cold 

storage in the community. The City Commission would like the Planning Commission to 

draft an ordinance addressing this issue to be forwarded to the City Commission. 

  

 

 

 

 

Date: October 10th , 2025  

To: Planning Commission  

From: Tony McGhee, City Manager 

Subject: Creation of Vacant Building /Cold Storage Ordinance  

https://muskegon-mi.gov/city-services/development-services/planning/zoning/vacant-building-registration/
https://muskegon-mi.gov/city-services/development-services/planning/zoning/vacant-building-registration/

